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Our Ref: SSo/HFo/NDu  

18th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

LEGO Club 
 

LEGO afterschool club will recommence in Summer term 2. The club runs after school on 

Wednesdays from 3:00pm-4:00pm. The sessions will start from Wednesday 7th June 2023 and run 

until Wednesday 19th July 2023. 

 

Please note that you will be responsible for picking up your child promptly at 4:00pm, as well as 

informing transport providers where necessary.  

 

Spaces are allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Parents/carers will be notified in their child’s 

communication diaries if they have a place.  

 

If your child would like to attend the LEGO club during the Summer term, please complete the reply 

slip below and return to school by 25th May 2023.  
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

H Foley 
Miss Foley 

Inclusion Assistant                         

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

HEDNESFORD VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

LEGO Club – Summer Term 
(Please return to Miss Foley) 

 

Student Name ________________________________ Tutor Group _______ 
 

I would like my child to have a place in the after-school LEGO club during the Summer term and will 

arrange for my child to be collected promptly at 4:00pm each Wednesday  (please tick) 

 

Parent/Carer Signature______________________________ 
(person with parental responsibility) 
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